
ST. JOSEPH CATHOLIC CHURCH	 CIRCLEVILLE, OHIO

November 6, 2016
THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY

IN ORDINARY TIME
“The nation doesn’t simply need what we have. 

It needs what we are.”
(St. Teresa Benedicta of the Cross, Edith Stein)

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 7
	 9:00 a.m.	 Weekday Mass (pg. 1012)
		  Barbara Beland by Michele Walters
	 12:00 Noon	 AA (H)
	 7:00 p.m.	 K of C Social (K/C)

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8
	 9:30 a.m.	 Staff Meeting (C)
	 12:00 Noon	 AA (H)
	 7:00 p.m.	 Weekday Mass (pg. 1013)
		  Eugene Longo by Jennifer Hess

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 9
	 9:00 a.m.	 Weekday Mass (pg. 1015)
		  Mary Knudson 
		    by Sharon & Michael Matthiass
	 7:00 p.m.	 RCIA (H)

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 10
	 12:00 Noon	 AA (H)
	 4:30 p.m.	 Junior Choir (CH)
	 6:00 p.m.	 Chime Choir (H)
	 7:00 p.m.	 Adult Choir (CH)

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11
	 9:00 a.m.	 Weekday Mass (pg. 1018)
		  Archie Harriman by Janis England
	 12:00 Noon	 AA (H)
	 3:30 p.m.	 Cemetery Board Meeting (C)

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 12
	 10:00 a.m.	 Weekday Mass (pg. 1019)
	 	 Jerry Miller by The Ladies of the Lake
	 10:30 a.m. 	 Rosary (CH)
	 4:00 p.m.	 Confessions (CH)
	 5:00 p.m. 	 Sunday Vigil Mass 
		  The People of St. Joseph Church

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 13 (pg. 147)
	 7:30 a.m.	 Rosary (CH)
	 8:00 a.m.	 Sunday Mass 
		  Donald W. Corcoran 
		    by the Brian Corcoran Family
	 9:30 a.m.	 PSR (C)
	 9:30 a.m.	 Adult Study Class (C)
	 11:15 a.m. 	 Sunday Mass 
		  Dorothy Keith Lemaster 
		    by Hersilia Phillips

OUR PRAYERS FOR OTHERS: Hold in your prayers 
Sue Bialy, Danny Ogan, Bill Geddis, and all those who 
are on our prayer chain. If you have permission and wish 
to put a friend or loved one on the email prayer chain, 
or are interested in praying as part of our prayer chain, 
please contact Jackie Rose at diggersdaughter@yahoo.
com or (614) 595-7633. If you would also like to have 
a name listed in our church bulletin for prayers, please 
notify us at office@saintjosephcircleville.com or call 477-
2549, ext. 300.

COMMUNITY KITCHEN: Community Kitchen was 
served by our parish on October 31st. We fed 50 people. 
A wonderful crew helped to prepare, serve and clean up. 
Thank you to all who came to help and to those who 
provided the cupcakes and Halloween treats. Thanks 
also to Mary Kay and Sharon Wood for doing the 
shopping. Mark your calendars! Our next opportunity to 
serve will be on January 30th.

PUMPKIN SHOW GRATITUDE: A tremendous note of 
gratitude to Doug Martin for his long hours coordinating 
our Pumpkin Show slushy booth, to all the parishioners 
who volunteered their time to work shifts, and to Kroger, 
which generously allowed us to store our apple cider in 
their facility. Your gift of time and hard work paid off! The 
net profit was $8,904.69.

THANKS: The St. Joseph Cemetery Board is extremely 
grateful for Ed Kottenstette, who serves his parish family 
by giving of his time for the development and long-term 
planning of our cemetery. He was instrumental in the 
recent purchase of our first columbarium – without his 
enthusiasm, expertise, and hours of work, it would not 
have happened. Thank you, Ed!

OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE: 
Has this Year of Mercy 
awoken in you a desire to 
make the Father’s mercy 

present to the poor? Do you desire to heed the 
Gospel call to feed the poor, but don’t know where to 
start? St. Joseph has a long-standing tradition of 
hosting Thanksgiving and Christmas Dinners for the 
needy and lonely in our community. We are now in 
need of two individuals or two couples to take over 
both dinners, either the Thanksgiving or the 
Christmas dinner, next year (2017). In order to ease 
the transition, the current organizers, Lisa McKeivier 
(Thanksgiving) and Robbeye Myers (Christmas), will 
continue in their role this upcoming holiday season, 
and will be available to help next year. Please 
prayerfully consider serving Jesus, hidden in the 
needy, by leading this tremendous opportunity we 
offer at St. Joseph to tangibly feed the hungry. Please 
call the office if interested.
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K OF C NOVEMBER BONFIRE: Last 
month’s bonfire social was such a success 
that we’re having another this Monday, 
November 7th, 7:00 p.m.! There will be 
activities, inside and outside, for 

EVERYONE! Come enjoy corn hole games (if you have 
a set, please bring it), hot apple cider, and a Buckeye 
bracelet craft to be done in the hall ($7.00 for the bracelet 
materials, and an instructor to teach us!). All are welcome!

UPDATED CEMETERY RULES: The St. Joseph 
Cemetery Board has revised the Cemetery Rules and 
Regulations. You can find the new version on our parish 
website (upper right side). There are also copies at the 
entrances to the church.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL NEEDS: Our local SVdP 
chapter is working with a single mom and her 13-year-old 
daughter. Your generosity has already met many of this 
family’s needs! She still needs two beds (preferably one 
twin and one full). If you are willing to donate these items, 
please call Judy Schneider at 740-497-7278. Thank you 
for caring for Jesus by caring for His children.

SENIOR NEWSLETTER: The most recent issue is now 
available in the racks at the entrances to the church. 
We are most grateful to Susan Metzger for allowing her 
“story” to be shared. Any corrections or suggestions, 
please contact Nancy Plescia at fapnlp@yahoo.com or 
740-474-5154.

URGENT NEED FOR A PIANO: Genesis Nursing Care 
Center on Atwater Avenue is in dire need of a working 
piano for church services (St. Joseph conducts them 
on the second Sunday of each month), as well as other 
activities for residents. If anyone has an instrument that 
they would like to donate, please contact Angie Yates at 
740-477-1695. 

ALTAR-ROSARY BAKE AND CRAFT SALE: Bakers 
and crafters get your wares and goodies ready for our 
Christmas Bake and Craft sale to support our parish’s altar 
needs (such as candles, wine, altarbread, decorations 
and flowers). Sale will be in the Hall after all the weekend 
Masses on December 3rd & 4th. To volunteer, please 
call Pat Keaton at 740-412-0941.

COLLECTIONS
October 30th – $6,092.43

St. Vincent de Paul – $2,811.50

ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK:

740-420-0605
Home Health Care • Hospice Care

Home Health Care • Hospice Care
Home Health Care • Hospice CareHome Health Care • Hospice Care

Liturgical Ministers:
November 12th & 13th

If you are unable to fulfill your responsibility,
please be sure to find a replacement.

Servers, Lectors, and Eucharistic Ministers – 
please check your name off the list at the back 

of the church when you arrive each week.

Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 
Servers: James Schneider, Andy Vance 
Eucharistic Ministers: Darwin Whitehead*, 
  Chuck & Cathy Steinhauser, 
  Chuck & Michelle Estel
Lectors: Patty Fouch (1), Peg Burton (2)
Ushers: Jerry & Becky Zielinski, Teri & Joseph Mogan
Greeters: Don & Alice Dennis, Andy & Amy Vance

Sunday, 8:00 a.m. 
Servers: AJ & Andrew Dossman, Jordan Rhymer
Eucharistic Ministers: Michael Matthiass*, 
  Mary Lundberg, John Dossman, Amy Goode, 
  Judy Dossman
Lectors: Amy Rhymer (1), Ron Kazmierczak (2)
Ushers: John Callahan, Russ Kamler, 
  Brendan Kleman, Steve Ford, Tom Miner
Greeters: The Suver Family, Angela White

Sunday, 11:15 a.m.
Servers: Mara Geddis, Carson Forquer, 
  Anna Gill, Zach Martin
Eucharistic Ministers: Vivian Tussing*, 
  Mike White, Daniel Huggett, Matt Forquer, 
  Anita Yaple
Lectors: Diane Wroten (1), Tonya Whittredge (2)
Ushers: Dexter Hill, Anita Yaple, Dennis Blubaugh, 
  Tom Kopec
Greeters: The Huggett Family

MINISTRY SCHEDULE: The December/January Liturgical 
Ministry Schedule is currently being prepared. If you are 
unable to serve, please notify the parish office November 
17th. Thank you for serving your parish community!



September 16, 2007 

Parish School of Religion & Youth Ministry—NEWS Vanessa Butterbaugh,  
PSR Coordinator/           
Youth Minister 
ymvanessa88@gmail.com 

Youth Corner 

Dates To Remember: 

 HS Youth Conference—
Nov.  12-13. 

 Advent Celebration—
Nov. 20 at 10 a.m.  

 FaithFactor—Nov. 20, 
6:00-7:30 p.m. 

 NO PSR—Nov. 27 

 YM Holiday Event—  
Dec. 9 at 6 p.m. 

 NO PSR—Dec. 25 & 
Jan. 1 

 

November 6,  2016 

Prayer Corner 
32nd Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 

The Sadducees try to trick 
Jesus by asking him about  

resurrected life.. 
 

 

Let us pray: 

God of the living, may I 
never doubt your Word and 
its power to give me life.. 

  Amen. 

Live the Gospel: 

If you disagree with anyone 
this week, respond in a calm 
manner as Jesus did with 
the Sadducees. 
 

Catechist Magazine, Nov. 2016 
 

CONFIRMATION PREPARATIONS 
Next class session: 

DATE:  Sunday, November 6, 2016  

TIME:  6-8 p.m.          LOCATION: Parish Hall at the Church 
 NOTE:  Saint Reflection papers are due at December 11 meeting. 

First Reconciliation Preparations 
There will be a First Reconciliation Parent session on                      
November 20 at 9:30 a.m. in the PSR classroom with your child. 
 

First Reconciliation Service—
Dec. 18 at 4 p.m. 

FaithFactor is an opportunity for youth             

in grades 3-6 to get involved in youth ministry.  Come join other youth  
for an evening of fun.  If weather is nice, we will go outside and play some games.  

DATE:  November 20th                    TIME:   6 p.m. –7:30 p.m.  
LOCATION:   Parish Center.     

 

Time to Dust off the Advent Wreath and Prepare for the season! 

On Sunday, November 20 at 10:00 a.m. at the Parish Center,    during PSR, students 

and parents will have the  opportunity to participate in an Advent 

workshop/celebration.  Several  activities are planned to help parents 

and their children prepare for Advent.    

Bring your Advent wreath for a blessing! 
 

Mission Trip  
If you are interested in participating in Catholic Heart Workcamp next  

Summer (2017), please contact Vanessa by December 2nd.   

Open to youth in grades 8th-12th grade.   Cost $410 ($90 deposit due now)   
We are considering the following dates June 18-24 (Farmington, MI); July 16-22 
(Chicago, IL). 

We must have five youth sign up for us to participate.   

Gospel Road is July 9-15 in Newark, OH. 
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November Birthdays: 1) Ryan Holcomb; 2) 
Charles Frank, Jorge Ripoll; 4) Tony Kamler; 12) 
Phil Vogel; 14) Darwin Whitehead; 18) Doug 
Rhoads; 24) Fr. Machnik; 29) Luke McConnell; 
30) Gary Neitzelt, Dick Theis. 
 
Pickaway Catholic Men’s Club (PCMC): 
Election of five new Directors will be held 
December 19th .    Nominations will be taken at 
a special PCMC meeting after the November 21st 
and December 19th regular KofC meetings. Any 
member in good standing of Father Hannan 
Council, Knights of Columbus, is eligible.  
Contact Jerry Houser, Ron Martin, Bryan Shonk- 
wiler, or Roy Strawser if you have any questions. 
 
Pumpkin Show 2016 has come and gone and so 
have the family visitors from New York and 
Pennsylvania who were at our house.  They were 
impressed with what they saw, heard, smelled, 
and ate, especially the size and number of 
pumpkins on display.  Unfortunately, the 
weather kept some of our folks from spending 
more time at the show and definitely kept me 
from doing much except to provide transportation 
to and fro. 
 
Looking ahead, three significant days lie ahead 
of us this month - Election Day (8), Veterans Day 
(11), and Thanksgiving Day (24).  Our Supreme 
Knight and Supreme Chaplain have urged us to 
examine our faith, examine our conscience, and 
examine the candidates for each office for which  
we intend to vote. We know that they cannot and 
will not tell us for whom to vote, but they can and 
do urge us to vote, to vote for the candidate most 
in accord with our church teaching and our 
practice of those teachings.  As we think of the 
other two days - Veterans Day and Thanksgiving 
Day - recall what has happened to events and 
practices surrounding  two other prominent days 
in our history - July Fourth and Christmas Day.  

I, for one, hope to preserve the traditions and 
practices of  yesteryear.  Vote!  
 
Thanksgiving Baskets, if things go as in the past, 
will be delivered to needy families after the 
11:00a.m. Mass on November 20th.  We ask our 
Parish Family to join us in providing 
non-perishable foodstuffs (no rusted or dented 
cans, and no torn or punctured boxes or bags) to 
which we will add meat and/or fresh fruit or 
vegetables. 
Please do not block the steps/paths to or on the 
altar when placing your offerings.  We thank you 
in advance for your generosity. 
 
Tony Kamler’s address is Wyngate Room 336, 
745 Northridge Road, Circleville, OH 43113. 
Russ states that his dad has settled in and would 
welcome cards, letters, and visitors. Prayers for 
both would be welcomed. 
 
November Social meeting have both outside 
(bonfire, corn hole games) and inside (buckeye 
bracelet making - $7.00) activities.  December 
5th will be a Holliday Dance with John Howley as 
disc jockey.  Cost will be announced later. 
 
K of C Insurance, especially ‘long-term care’, 
should always be a concern but with pre-election 
promises it behooves us to look seriously at our 
own situation before the inauguration.  Mike 
Williams would be happy to talk to you. 
 
Unsung Knight: Have you noticed how neat the 
area around the church and the rectory is?  The 
plants are of various kinds and colors and seem  
perfectly suited. Thank you, Mark Fouch. 
  
 
 
 
 


